
 
Guelph/Eramosa Township is currently accepting applications for 

Casual Part-Time Bartenders 

The Township of Guelph/Eramosa is located at the south end of Wellington County, 
and is a vibrant rural and small urban municipality that includes the settlement areas 
of Rockwood, Eden Mills, Everton, Ariss and Cross Creek. 

Primary Duties 

 
The Township is currently seeking applications for the position of “Casual Part-Time 
Bartender”.  Reporting to the Parks and Recreation Administrative Assistant, the Bartender 
will develop, foster and sustain a positive public image at all times. The primary duties of this 
position include preparing, mixing and serving alcohol, the set up and closure of the bar for 
all functions, reconciliation of the liquor inventory against the permit, ensuring the renter has 
receipts for all alcohol and that the permit is posted in a visible location and ensuring the 
permit covers the entire time alcohol is being served at the event 
 
The successful candidate will have past experience in Customer Service or as a 
server/bartender and be Smart Serve certified, First Aid and CPR training are all considered 
an asset. Excellent communication and customer service skills, the capacity to thrive 
independently and in a team environment, adapt to the daily/nightly challenges associated 
with a busy work environment, problem solving, conflict management and organization skills 
are all requirements of the position. 

 
The wage for this position is $19.25 per hour. 
 
 
How to Apply: Send your resume by email to humanresources@get.on.ca. Please indicate the 
position you are applying for in your email subject line. A complete job description can be found on 
our website at http://www.get.on.ca/town-hall/employment.aspx  

 
Applicants are invited to submit the required information,  

no later than 12:00 p.m. (noon), Wednesday, February 7th, 2017. 
 

The Township of Guelph/Eramosa is an equal opportunity employer. Accommodations are available 
for all parts of the recruitment process. Applicants need to make their needs known in advance. 

We thank all applicants, but only candidates selected for an interview will be contacted. 

Personal information collected through the recruitment process will be used solely to determine 
eligibility for employment and handled in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and 

Protection of Privacy Act. 

 


